Stevenage Borough Council note to accompany ORS, Updating the Overall Housing Need: Based on
2014-based projections for Stevenage & North Hertfordshire, August 2016.

Stevenage Borough Council are working with North Hertfordshire District Council to confirm how the
changes will be applied and hope to respond on that in the next few weeks.



